Boulogne, March 17, 2016

The Cairo Metro: new contract for Colas Rail
on the New El-Marg project

A consortium comprising Colas Rail, Alstom and Alstom Egypte has been awarded a contract to
extend Line One of the Cairo, Egypt metro in the northeast of the capital city between the El-Marg
and New El-Marg stations, on behalf of the National Authority for Tunnels (NAT).

The project involves the renovation and upgrading of existing infrastructure, including studies,
design, supply, installation and commissioning of the systems.

Colas Rail will undertake the renovation of track, switches and crossings, the construction of new
track, the replacement of overhead lines as well as the widening of platforms at the New El-Marg
station, the power supply (track current), and the construction of all associated facilities.

Financed via a Franco-Egyptian agreement, the project is worth a total of 24.7 million euros, of which
12.7 million euros for Colas Rail.

Work is slated for completion during the second quarter of 2018.

Colas Rail has been working for the Cairo metro for over 30 years, and this new contract once again
confirms its expertise in every aspect of the Railway business.

Colas (www.colas.com)

Colas, a subsidiary of the Bouygues Group, is a world leader in the construction and maintenance of transport
infrastructure, aiming to meet the challenges of mobility, urban development and environmental protection.
With 57,000 employees in more than 50 countries on five continents, the Group performs some 80,000
projects each year via 800 construction business units and 2,000 material production units. In 2015,
consolidated revenue at Colas totaled 12.0 billion euros (49% outside of France). Net profit attributable to
the Group amounted to 234 million euros.

For further information:
Delphine Lombard (tel.: +33 147 61 76 17) - delphine.lombard@colas.com
Rémi Colin (tel.: +33 147 61 73 94) - remi.colin@colas.com
Agnes Pioger (tel.: +33 1 34 93 83 57) - pioger@colasrail.com
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